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2nd April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Free breakfast and lunches delivered to Dunard children over Easter Holidays 
available to all families who require this. 
 
During the Easter break, we normally offer all of our children an activity club at Partick 
Thistle Trust.  Part of the programme involves Dunard children receiving free breakfast 
and lunch. Unfortunately, due to Covid-19, the activity programme cannot go ahead. 
 
However, Partick Thistle Trust are offering to deliver a breakfast and lunch pack to 
Dunard children at your home address, if you feel this would be useful. 
 
The meals are delivered directly to your house by Partick Thistle staff.  This is all fully 
risk assessed and they follow full NHS and Local Authority safety guidelines from food 
production to delivery. 
 
I am aware that these are difficult times for many of our families.  Anyone wishing these 
free of charge breakfast and lunches, please contact Paul Kelly at 07825 569083 or 
David at 07581301528 either today or tomorrow.  
 
I have just spoken to Paul and he would prefer you to contact him directly. 
 
I would encourage you to take advantage of this excellent offer. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Connolly 
Head Teacher 
 
 


